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On March 8, 2011, at approximately 4:00 P.M., the Fort Lauderdale Police 
Department served two residential search warrants in an effort to combat 
narcotic sales in the community.  The search warrants targeted two residences, 
842 Northwest 1st Avenue and 804 Northwest 4th Avenue, in the City of Fort 
Lauderdale.   
 
Detectives were made aware of these two specific residences through 
community outreach and several nuisance complaints in the area. 
 
Combined, Fort Lauderdale Police Detectives recovered approximately a half 
ounce of crack cocaine, one .45 caliber handgun, one stolen A.T.V., multiple 
fraudulent identity sets, and approximately $600.00 in U.S. currency. 
 
Also, three suspects were successfully taken into custody without further incident 
and charged with several felony counts.  The suspects’ identities are being 
withheld pending further criminal investigation. 
 
This two pronged assault on narcotic sales in the City of Fort Lauderdale 
demonstrates the Police Department’s commitment to enhance the quality of life 
for all residents and serve the members of the community. 
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